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02.09.2019 
 
 
Dear Parents of Primary 1 Children 
 
Free Milk 
The Scottish Government pay for all children in Primary 1 to have free milk until their 
5th birthday.  For the children who are eligible, this will be made available for parents 
to collect at the soft finish at the end of the day.  
This is only for children who have not yet reached their 5th birthday and will stop as 
soon as your child turns 5. 
 
 
Soft Finish 
As the Primary 1 children are now in full time we will be operating a soft finish from 
3.00 – 3.15.  This allows parents and opportunity to catch up with staff about their 
child’s day before taking them home. 
 
 
P1 Information Session 
We are holding a short Information Session for all P1 parents on Thursday 5th of 
September at 2.30 pm, please come along to learn more about how your children 
learn in Primary 1.  Please enter by the main school entrance. 
  
Should you have any queries regarding any of the above please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office. 
 
 
Your sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Ironside 
Head Teacher. 
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